
February 6, 1975 
 
Dear José, 
As H.K. (my husband) is being considered for President of Northeastern University I 
am once again looking for a job in the Boston area. The Chairman of the department at 
UMB has written asking me for three letters of recommendation. I would appreciate it 
very much if you would write on my behalf. The address is: 

Professor Robert J. Swartz 
Chairman Philosophy Department 
University of Massachusetts, Boston 
Harbor Campus 
Boston, Massachusetts 02125 

 
They seem to be interested in a Jack (or Jill)-of- all trades. 
Please, don’t mention this to anyone. I certainly don’t want anyone to know here. After 
all, he may not get the job. But if he does I would like to have one, too. 
Anxiously awarding your visit. Hope you have time to do me this favor. I would 
appreciate it very much. 
 
As ever, 
[Signatura] 
 
 
P.S. A copy of my resume is enclosed 
 


